LIFESPAN REPRESESNTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, DECEMBER, 2016
Dec. 3, 4
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
New Possibilities

A new administration in Washington promises to bring new opportunities for protecting human life.  Please watch LIFESPAN’s web site—miLifespan.org--- for ways that you can help make a difference, or call the office 248-816-1546.

Dec. 10, 11
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Christmas Shopping

A surprising number of companies support Planned Parenthood with your dollars.  If you would like to know which stores in your area support Planned Parenthood, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

Dec. 17, 18
Right to Life-LIFESPAN     Colorado Passes Assisted Suicide
Unfortunately, Colorado has become the 6th state in our Union to approve assisted suicide legislation.  Patterned after the Oregon law, the same dangers appear in Colorado as in Oregon—possible coercion, lack of medical oversight, insurance paying for the deadly dose but not for life sustaining treatment.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546

Dec. 24, 25
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Merry Christmas

The Oakland/Macomb chapter of Right to Life-LIFESPAN wishes you each a Christmas filled with family, peace, and the joy of the Child’s birth.  

Dec. 31, Jan1
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Happy New Year

The Oakland/Macomb chapter of Right to Life-LIFESPAN wishes you a new year filled with health, happiness, blessings and the promise of good things to come.
